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HPK/2015/0671 - Pumping Main Installation 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

The requirement for the proposed works is 2-fold;- 

1.      To improve the quality of the water that we discharge to the infiltration pond. We 

wish to do this by pumping a proportion of our effluent through these proposed 

works to the authority sewer, whilst all excess spring-water will be separated and 

sent to the site infiltration pond. 

2.      To future proof our wastewater system in light of the knowledge that the EA will 

continue to tighten discharge parameters and proposed operational changes within 

the factory. By having a permanent connection to the sewer (and appropriate licence 

in place with STW) we will be in a position to respond immediately should EA changes 

dictate such action. 

 

The storage tank noted will have a capacity of 40m3 and will be located entirely below 

ground, with just 2 manhole covers being visible at ground level. 

Upon installation of the tank and the pipeline the landscaped areas will be re-instated to the 

current standard.  

The section of works within the highway will be carried out under a streetworks licence, 

issued by Derbyshire Highways, and the works will be subject to temporary traffic control for 

which permission will also be sought from “highways”. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Craig Airey 

Project Civil Engineer 


